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20 May 2002

The Secretary
Public Works Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Sir/Madam,

PROPOSED COMMON-USE INFRASTRUCTURE CHRISTMAS ISLAND
AIRPORT - CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS
SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION

I refer to the submission dated 3 May 2002, forwarded by the Water Corporation, regarding
the proposed airport upgrade works on Christmas Island.

The Water Corporation does not have any issues of concern related to the proposed
development and made the submission as a courtesy comment in the broad sense only.

Should the need arise, the Corporation would offer support for any consultation process
regarding water and wastewater services through its client, the Department of Transport and
Regional Services.

Should you require any further clarification on this matter, please contact me on 9420 2023.

Yours sincerely

Roger Bulstrode
Manager Land Development Branch


